PUBLIC NOTICE

LAKEWOOD TOWNSHIP PLANNING BOARD
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a special public hearing will be held by the Lakewood
Township Planning Board on Tuesday, June 14, 2022 at 6:00 P.M. to consider the Preliminary and
Final Major Subdivision application of Besadar Holdings LLC, SD#2510. Said public hearing will
be held in the Lakewood Township Municipal Building at 231 Third Street, Lakewood, New
Jersey. Formal action may be taken at this meeting.

JOHN J. JACKSON, III
Attorney for Lakewood Township Planning Board



